
 

 

 
Monday 7th January 2024 

 
 

Teacher-Led Club 
 
Dear Parents 
 
To support children in the Spring Term, I will be running a Year 6 Homework Club. This club will run on 
Tuesdays after school from 3:20 – 4:00. Homework club will focus initially on supporting children in 
completing their given homework for that week. Depending on the uptake and attendance, there may 
also be an opportunity for me to provide additional support with timetables and spellings to 
complement the practice that is being done at home.  
 
The dates of the club are listed below: 
 
Tuesday 16th January 
Tuesday 23rd January 
Tuesday 30th January 
Tuesday 6th February 
Half-term 
Tuesday 20th February 
Tuesday 27th February – No club due to Twilight Staff Meeting  
Tuesday 5th March 
Tuesday 12th March No club due to Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 18th March - No teacher-led clubs due to Teaching & Learning Week 
 
On the weeks where the club is not running after school, I will be available at playtime to support 
children.  
The club will take place in Juniper Classroom, collection will be from the children’s entrance.  
 
If your child would like to attend, please return the permission slip below by Friday 12th January. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Flook  
 
 
 



ps   

 

Homework Club slip: Please return to Miss Flook  
 

Name of child and class         
 

I would like my child to attend the club. 
 
Parent/ carer signature:      Date:      
 
Emergency contact number:             
 
Medical needs:              
 
Going home arrangements:             

 


